
Phoenix, Arizona,

May 12, 1923•

Mr. Horace H. Albright,
Superintendent Yellowstone National Park,
Yellowstone Park, Wyoming.

My dear Albright:

1 received your letter of May 2nd, but you

forgot to enclose copies of the correspondence

between the Senator and Secretary dork.

X expeot to be in Flapstaff before very long

and will see what can bo done toward the submis¬

sion by the Board of Supervisors of Coconino County
of the proposal to dispose of the Bright Angel Trail.

X enclose herewith oopy of a letter that I have

written to Mr. Bolton In regard to the Bankhead and

Henderoon sheep permit on the Grand Canyon National

Park. Some time a o I rote tc t^a Forest Supervisor

at Williams relative to this matter, but have not

received a reply from him.

Mrs. Hayden joins me in kindest person-'1! regard®
to Mm. Albright and yourself.

Youro very sincerely,

CH/L


